
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 22, 2017 10:04:25 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 5:15 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Jennifer Young

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Ontario already pays among the highest rates for electricity in the company.
Burdening families and businesses with a rate increase for electricity may be too much to bear. In my
own case, it is a struggle from pay cheque to pay cheque already to cover bills. We have eliminated
satellite television in order to be able to buy groceries. Hydro one needs to find a way to be more
efficient with its expenses before further burdening consumers with a rate increase.

-- Attachment --
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